
Stars of the Week 

Year 1 -  Michael McLoughlin-Ivey, 
for trying really hard. 
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Year 2 -  Maisie McCombie,    for 
always giving 100% in everything 
she does and always being a total 
superstar! 

Year 3 -  Finley Kirkup & Felix   
Nattress, for getting on with     
everything and working really 
hard. 

Year 4 -  The whole class, for 
working hard and doing a great 
job with their class assembly 

Year 5 -  George Rock, for having 
a better attitude to school. 

Marvellous  
Maths Award 

EYFS -  James Greaves 
Year 1 -  Ella Walton 

Year 2 - Lily Cook  
Year 3 -  Jacob Killeen  
Year 4 -  George Ware 
Year 5 -  Brooke Coll 

Year 6 - Evie Fear 
 

Reception -  Anthony Ferguson, 
for always giving it 100% with  
every activity. Well done keep it 
up! 

Class of  The Week  Award  
for Attendance -  Year  Rec and Y2 
Golden Broom Award  - Year  Rec  

This week’s attendance is 
98.1% 

Reader of the Week 
Award 

 EYFS -   Noah Fayle-
Harrison 

Year 1 - Hal Houghton    
Year 2 - George King  
Year 3 -  Toby Howey 

Year 4 -  Alexander Brown 
Year 5 -  Emma King 

Year 6 - Luke Beddard 
 

Key Dates for Your Diary 2017 

   

Saturday 4th November - Bonfire Party. 

Friday 17th November - Children in Need. 

Friday 8th December - Christmas Lunch 

Wednesday 13th December - EYFS Christmas performance 

10:00am & 5:00pm. 

Monday 18th December - Carol Service 6pm in Church. 

Monday 18th December - EYFS Christmas party. 

Tuesday 19th December - KS1 Christmas party. 

Wednesday 20th December - KS2 Christmas Party. 

Thursday 21st December - Last day of term. 

Year 6 -  Oliver Hawgood, for   
contributing well to class and   
giving his all. School Vacancy 

A Vacancy has arisen for a catering assistant within our 

School kitchen. 

16 hours per week 

£7.50 per hour. 

Please direct all enquiries to Taylor Shaw on: 

0191 3787860 

Thank you. 

An Autumn Invitation  

We would like to invite all the children,  parents, 

friends and family of Staindrop Primary School to 

a bonfire party on the school field on Saturday 4th 

November from 6pm,  

we hope to see you all there. 


